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These comments are general ones on the entire effort:
- Thank you, first, to Ecology, for all the work into this major project that, if regulations are
followed correctly, appears this will be a large agent of change in our state.
- So much value gained by consulting with California. Our state has been difficult for political
reasons. This effort to go above is beyond anything I've seen in Washington state towards clean air
changes. (As I recall Wes Pruitt's Saturday morning meetings in Gig Harbor, as he worked so hard
to pass the Clean Air Act - must have been mid-'80's.)
- The third party verification process is a needed step, for sure, as well as tightening limits on time
and amount of pollution discrepancies allowed in reporting.
- 1 question: Under 3241 Petroleum Products Manufacturing, I'm assuming it includes manufacture
of plastics products, but wanted to make sure of this. I am unaware of amount of this industry in
Washington, but anything we can do needs to be done. Do fines include use of plastics in
packaging? I believe this should be fit into the process at whatever stage is possible.


